
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

   
 
 

   
 

  
   
 

   
 

  
   

  
    

  
 

  

December 29, 2023 

County Clerk/Registrar of Voters (CC/ROV) Memorandum #23161 

TO: All County Clerks/Registrars of Voters and Proponents 

FROM: /s/ Joan Hackeling 
Initiative and Referendum Coordinator 

RE: Referendum: Withdrawal of 1939, Related to Food Facilities and Employment 

Amber Evans and Steven McDermed, the proponents of REFERENDUM 
CHALLENGING 2022 LAW AUTHORIZING CREATION OF COUNCIL TO SET 
MINIMUM WAGE AND WORKING STANDARDS FOR FAST-FOOD WORKERS. 
(#1939), have withdrawn their proposed referendum pursuant to Elections Code section 
9604(b). Therefore, the referendum measure is no longer eligible for the November 5, 
2024, General Election ballot. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (916) 657-2166. 


